

Red Rose Caravan Club



October 2020

issue 1

Pitch from the committee

Well what a year we have had but we hope you are all in fine fettle and you have enjoyed being back out with the club

One of the casualties of the pandemic has been that unfortunately not all sites we had planned to visit have been able to accommodate us and therefore there has been some changes in venues — this may continue until the end of the season and may also effect next season — so bear with us and always check the WhatsApp group to ensure there hasn't been any changes before you set off.

Another casualty is the clubs Annual General Meeting and your opportunity to put questions to the committee. The AGM has now been planned for the end of February 2021 and any questions can still be asked by simply forwarding them to Tindalljohn@sky.com before the end of January 2021 and we will ensure they are addressed at the AGM

For anyone wanting to join the committee, the nomination forms will also be sent out in January next year – please come and help us continue to make Red Rose the successful club we have today.

Since we have been back out and about we have had some really well attended meets and we thank you all for your continued support and hope that next year we begin to see a little normality

Upcoming Meets (highlighted meets ** start on the Thursday)				
Date	Venue	Post Code	Stewards	Price
8 th – 10 th Oct **	Bilton Park, Harrogate	HG1 4DL	Committee	£8
16 th – 18 th Oct	Whittingham & Goosnargh SC	PR3 2JE	Committee	£9
	(FYI - Directions in book incorrect)			
23 rd – 25 th Oct	Blackpool Cricket Club	FY3 9EQ	Committee	£10
30 th – 1 st Nov	No Meet			
5 th – 8 th Nov**	Niffany Farm, Skipton	BD23 2AA	Tony & Cath	£10
13 th – 15 th Nov	Gibsons Farm, Nateby	PR3 OJB	Committee	£12 inc Elec
20 st - 22 nd Nov	Ilkley CC	LS29 OAD	Committee	£8
26 th – 29 th Nov**	Southport Victoria Park	PR8 2BZ	Bryan & Gill	£10
4 th – 6 th Dec	St Annes CC	FY8 2LR	Committee	£10

As a result of the Covid disruptions we found it easier for the committee to steward most of the Meets since we returned in July - the committee will steward meets next year until restrictions are lifted and venues are unlikely to change - we will let you know and will welcome all volunteers for stewarding

News

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Terrance Rebanks who has been our Vice Chairman for the last 3 years. Terrance has decided to step down from the role of vice chairman but will continue to be a valued member of our club. The rest of the committee have agreed to remain in place until the AGM in February

A Few Reminders

Please remember the following rules to keep everyone safe and happy

- Due to Covid 19 we would ask all members to pay immediately on arrival at site
- Membership fees for next year are due by the 31st Jan 2021 (£25)
- Dogs must be kept on leads
- Keep to the 5mph speed limit whilst on site (to keep our little ones safe)
- Always Take all you rubbish home

Please continue to adhere to all Government Covid regulations